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Emerald News 

In English we have spent some time finding out interesting ‘did you know’ facts about gorillas. We 
have used all of our gorilla knowledge and our interesting facts to plan and write our own fact files.  

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have continued our learning about measures. We have been 
measuring length and height and using the correct words to compare 
these; longer, shorter, taller. Hopefully the children are beginning to move 
away from using ‘bigger’ to describe length or height. We have begun to 
look at measuring weight and will be using the words heavier and lighter 
to compare these. 

In PE on Fridays we are learning about bat and ball skills, this was us last 
week enjoying our PE lesson on Red Nose Day. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Mrs Grainger  


